Dear Families and Responsible Parties,

We will be opening things up in Assisted/Independent living on Wednesday, 11/10/21—assuming no further positives.

I realize the last plan was to open up on Monday, 11/8, but we had one more staff positive in the last 48 hours. On the bright side, we are able to open up on Wednesday due to the fact the staff member has not been at work for 5 days (so we are already halfway through the 10 day incubation period for possible exposures). In addition, Wednesday will mark 16 days since the booster was administered, which will serve as added protection.

We tested all staff and residents today with no positive results. We will test again on Monday, and with no positives at that time, Wednesday will be the day we open back up—visitation to resume, quarantine ends, group dining, etc.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you for your continued patience and understanding.   You can reach me at 330/562-6171 x201 with any questions. 

Sincerely,
Aaron Baker, Administrator/Owner         


